
Lafayette	County	School	
District	
100	Commodore	Drive	
Oxford,	MS	38655	
662-234-3271	

Bid	Notice	
The	Lafayette	County	School	
District	will	accept	proposals	
until	3:00	p.m.,	February	15,	
2019,	for	the	purchase	of	
wireless	network	
infrastructure	upgrades.	
Copies	of	the	RFP	
specifications	can	be	
acquired	as	follows:	
1.	Requested	by	phone	at	
662-234-3271	
2.	Acquired	from	the	website	
at	www.gocommodores.org	
under	the	Business	Services	
department	link	
Bids	will	be	opened	at	9:00	
a.m.,	February	19,	2019	in	the	
conference	room	of	the	
Lafayette	County	School	
District	Administration	Office	
located	at	100	Commodore	
Drive,	Oxford,	MS.	Bids	must	
be	submitted	in	duplicate	in	a	
sealed	envelope	clearly		
marked	as	follows:	
“2019	Wireless	Network	
Infrastructure	Bid	
Response”	
Envelopes	not	so	marked	will	
remain	sealed.	The	Lafayette	
County	School	District	
reserves	the	right	to	reject	
any	and/or	all	bids	and	to	
waive	any	informalities.	
Dr.	Adam	Pugh	
Superintendent	
Lafayette	County	School	
District	
Publish:	12/12/18,	12/19/18	


